
 

 

 

 

 

Tomahawk Elementary school Board Report February 9, 2021 

Parent/Teacher Conferences for the Spring will be March 8-12.  Conferences will again be virtual and will 
be scheduled with families at a time that best fits the schedule of families and teacher. 

 

The elementary purchased SeeSaw this past summer with the thought that it would be the common 
learning platform at the elementary school this school year.  The thought in purchasing it was that it 
would be very important as both a learning and communication platform for the elementary in the 
uncertain times we would be facing this school year during times of remote learning.  The reality is this 
common learning and communication platform will continue to be used going forward for both face to 
face and remote learning.  The graphic below shows how important SeeSaw has been for the 
elementary school this year.  The teachers have used this tool with the support of Paula Norman to the 
great benefit of elementary students.  I want to recognize the work of the staff with an additional shout 
out to Paula Norman.  We were able to support the staff in this area thanks to the direct support and 
resources supplied by Paula. 

 

 

The graphic on the left shows the extent that SeeSaw has been 
utilized so far this school year.  When viewing our account 
information the week of Jan. 17-24 (This was a week of remote 
learning in the elementary.) shows 676 Parent Visits to SeeSaw.  
During the week of Jan. 26-Feb. 1 (A week of face to face 
instruction in the building.) shows 319 Parent Visits to SeeSaw.  
It seems clear that SeeSaw has been very important to 
increasing the communication between school and families this 
year and I intend to purchase and continue to support it’s use in 
the elementary. 


